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June          Mid-Month          July 
 
 

Your MPOTAC Board “met” virtually this month via Zoom on Monday June 8th at 7:30 
PM. Discussion items included the Sunday August 2nd Annual Club Picnic and 
celebration of MPOTAC's 60th Anniversary. Cooks and set-up volunteers are still 
needed!  Friendship Day Chair Bob Moll has retired from that office; he reminds us that 
a new Chairperson must be in place by this October to ensure preparations for FSD 
2021.  Finally, President Bill Bratt announced he would not run for a 2021 office. 
 

MPOTAC “Social” via ZOOM 
Friday, June 26th at 7:30 PM 

 

Some members have asked about resuming MPOTAC General Meetings. Public 
health mandates currently keep organizations from holding physical meetings, so the 

Board will hold the next General Meeting via Zoom.  [Bring your 
own dessert & coffee.] Treasurer, Rob Guzzetta will host this 
meeting, emailing a link to all members on 6/26, allowing us to 
“sign in” that same Friday night. NOTE: For those not familiar 
with the ZOOM service, Rob will offer assistance at his email 
address: splithead6fan@gmail.com   President Bill Bratt will 
entertain member questions and ideas. We ask that members 

observe normal courtesy; allow other members to complete their remarks without 
interruption. This protocol allows all members in the meeting to hear your voice. We 
look forward to “seeing” your face and “hearing” your voice that Friday night. 
 

Local Car, Airplane and Model Railroad Show 
Saturday July 18th   10:00 AM - 2:30 PM 

 

San Carlos Airport is the location; Antique, Classic and Modified 
cars are welcome.  Registration fee is 
$26 per vehicle and includes a Museum 
pass.  https://www.hiller.org/cool-cars-
reg/ or 650-654-0200  NOTE: The 
lengthy TERMS & CONDITIONS list 
limits the Museum’s liability and requires that “Participants 
agree to remain for the entire event 10:00 am - 2:30 pm. No 
Early Load Out is permitted unless preapproved.”  
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“Coming Attractions” 
 

Antique Auto Parts Sale – Jim Fortes, son of the late Adele and Manny Fortes will 
offer part of his family’s collection – date to be announced. 
 
“My Second Car” – Past President Bob Moll weaves a tale about a Plymouth sedan, 
driver’s license test, Mom, Dad, girlfriend, church summer camp, being mistaken for a 
taxi and a “shortcut” over a flooded bridge. Bob would eventually sell this same car 3 
times. 
 
“Young and Dumb” – Dr. Pete Stucker tells the story of his long-gone MG TD.  Heard 
about heart breaks over English cars?  Pete lived to tell the story. 
 
Watch your monthly NEWS for the above features. 

 
- Roads More crowded now - 

As People Return to Work 
 

 
 
 

 

 
                           

 
 

 
Don’t be one of these! 

  

Take Care and Be Safe 
 
 
 
 

 


